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REPORT OF WEBINAR ON INTERNSHIPS: A PATHWAY 

FOR PLACEMENT  

23rd October 2021 

 

The Internship and Placement Committee, Department of law, Maharaja Agrasen 

Institute of management studies organized a webinar on Internships: A Pathway to 

Placements on 23
rd

 October 2021 via Zoom. More than 150 students registered and 

attended the webinar. 

The guest speaker of the session was Mr. Jayant Bhatt, Advocate, Delhi High Court 

and Supreme Court of India. Mr. Bhatt is an Independent Lawyer and holds dual 

Masters of Law (LL.M.) from New York University, USA & the National University 

of Singapore and is a member of the prestigious Supreme Court Bar Association and 

Delhi High Court Bar Association. Sir has a keen interest in teaching and mentoring 

young minds and is an advisory board member to various organizations. He regularly 

features in news articles & columns and is also a writer and a thought leader. The 

webinar was attended by more than 150 students of 1
st
 and 2

nd
 year. 

Mr. Bhatt discussed the importance of internships in the early years of Law College. 

He encouraged students to build communication skills by participating in moot court 

and reading judgments. He shared his own experience about internships and how 

internships help in getting placements in the future. He also motivated the students to 

build strong relations in college and told them about the importance of teamwork. He 

interacted with students and also guided them to start internships in different fields 

and not restrict only to law such as business, films, NGO’s. Mr. Bhatt also guided 

students to focus equally on studies and internships. The overall session was very 

insightful. 

Ms. Anshita Khandelwal, student of 7
th

 Semester, BA LL.B. successfully moderated 

the session and towards the end, faculty coordinator, Ms Aarushi Agarwal proposed a 

vote of thanks. 


